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June 21, 2016 
 
 
RE: Canada Post Service Disruption   
 
 
Dear Prescribers & Pharmacists: 
 
Due to the potential disruption of Canada Post mail services in July, the NSPMP 
recommends that prescribers who may require additional prescription pads place their 
orders by June 24, 2016 to ensure timely delivery.  During a mail service disruption 
prescription pad orders will be processed, although delivery times may be impacted. 
 
To ensure duplicate pad orders are received by the NSPMP it is recommended that you 
place orders via telephone toll free at 1-877-476-7767, local 902-496-7123 or via fax 
902-481-3157. 

 
In addition, information routinely sent to the NSPMP by mail can be sent by secure fax 
at 902-481-3157. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Kevin Lynch 
Manager, Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program 


